
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WELCOME TO THE ISLAND COUNTY WSU SHORE STEWARDS! 

 
To become a Shore Steward, simply fill in the information below! You will receive our 
book “GUIDE FOR SHORELINE LIVING” and “Shoreline Living” DVD. We will send you our 
occasional newsletter as a link on the website, and contact you about events and 
programs important to shoreline property owners and those who have community 
shoreline access.  We value your privacy; your information is kept confidential and is 
never used for other purposes. There are no fees or dues, no meetings or other time 
commitments. Shore Stewards is a free educational program supported by grants and 
donations.  
 
CONTACT INFORMATION  (please print legibly) 

 
Name(s):_________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address:___________________________________________________ 
 
City:____________________________  State/Zip Code:___________________ 
 
Telephone:_______________________  Email:__________________________ 
 
Shoreline address (if different from above):____________________________ 

 
I live at my shoreline property ___ year round, or ____ months per year. 
 
Is your property developed? ___yes   ___no                 Today’s Date: ____/_____/______ 
 
I live on the marine shoreline  _____     I live along a stream or creek ______    OR, 
 
I live in a community association with beach access, or community boat ramp: _______ 
 
I do not live along the shoreline, but wish to be a good steward of our island_______ 
 
YES, I would like to receive the free 12” x 18” metal Shore Stewards sign, and can pick it 
up at the WSU Extension office in Coupeville or on Camano Island ______ 
 
Send completed application to address below, or scan and send as an attachment. You 
can also contact Shore Stewards coordinator directly with the information.  
 
Scott Chase, Shore Stewards Coordinator, Island County 
121 N. East Camano Drive 
Camano Island, WA 98282 
 
schase@wsu.edu 
(360) 387-3443, ext 258 
 
 

Shore Stewards is a program of Washington State University Extension. 
Extension programs and policies are consistent with federal and state laws and regulations on nondiscrimination 
regarding race, sex, religion, age, color, creed, national or ethnic origin; physical, mental or sensory disability; 
marital status, sexual orientation, or status as a Vietnam-era or disabled veteran. Evidence of noncompliance may 
be reported through your local Extension office. 
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